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Call to order
A meeting of South Atlanta High School was held at South Atlanta High School in Dr. Lyles’ classroom on March 1, 2018 and called to order at 6:08 pm.
Attendees
Attendees included Dr. Patricia Ford, Dr. Natasha Lyles, Dr. Beverly Smith, Mr. Jamal Cornelious, Ms. Pickett-Moreland and Ms. Coates
Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance included Ms. Racquel Quarless, Ms. Mellonise Sims, Ms. Tanika Coleman and Ms. Arion Arnold.
Approval of minutes
Minutes were distributed and approved.
Action Items
Budget - Dr. Ford presented the FY’19 budget and provided clarity as needed.  She also explained that if “Holdback” monies are able to be used, she will allocate it for computer software and a math instructor.  Dr. Ford also explained that the engineering pathway may be phased out and IT would replace it.  Mr. Cornelius asked for the rationale.  Dr. Ford went into detail regarding the lack of student engagement and a decrease in pathway completers over the last seven years, along with students expressing a higher interest in coding, gaming, etc.  More information on the IT pathway will be discussed and decided upon in the upcoming year.  The motion to approve the FY’19 budget was carried and approved.

Unfinished business
No unfinished business was concluded.
New business
Dr. Ford announced that Mr. Cornelius will no longer be our 3-year community member.  Other commitments have rendered him to make the decision to relinquish his position with us.  Mr. Cornelius informed us that he will continue to support South Atlanta in any future endeavors and has enjoyed working with the team.  



Public Comment
No public comments were made.
Announcements
No announcements were made.
Adjournment
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Lyles made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Cornelius seconded the motion.  The meeting adjourned at 6:49 pm.
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